
May 4, 2023 
 
Dear Mr. Christopher Clement, 
 

Thank you for your prompt reply. We have already looked at the ICRP 2023 website and found that the ICRP 
2023 Preliminary Programme page says, “please note that this is only a preliminary Programme at a Glance (PAAG) 
and is subject to change.” 

https://icrp2023.jp/programme-at-a-glance/ 
 

We understand the difficulty of organizing a large symposium such as ICRP 2023 Tokyo. Although the 
stakeholder involvement is the essential element of the radiation protection principle of ICRP, it has been ignored 
in Fukushima for the last 12 years after the severe accident. Inviting citizens to participate in the ICRP 2023 
symposium would embody the compliance with its own principles by ICRP. We would like to ask you to reconsider 
and to prepare sessions inviting citizens and scholars who have not participated in the ICRP dialogues.  

 
In addition, we cannot find any response regarding the logistical arrangement. It would be very kind of you 

if you could provide a prudent answer to this as well. 
Finally, we would like to express our gratitude to be invited to submit an abstract for a presentation in the live 

session "How experience of the Fukushima Daiichi accident is improving RP". Please receive the abstract which is 
attached for your consideration. Hamaoka, Shimizu, Goto are members of CCNE Working group on the Fukushima 
Accident. 

 
Yous sincerely, 


